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This report contains information that is required by the U.S. Department of Education (Ed). 

Hamline’s President, Fayneese Miller, signed and the University returned to Ed the Certification 

and Agreement document with the assurance that the University has and will expend awarded 

funds as designated to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

● Subsequently, Hamline University received an award from Ed on April 22, 2020 in the amount 

of $1,285,114 in accordance with the *z¥zxY®n¥©¦ !ndË KfvnfkË Yxd .bzxzwnb Lfb©¥n¨± !b¨ 

(CARES) to provide emergency financial aid grants to students. These funds have been fully 

distributed to 1,360 students. 

● In addition, Hamline received a supplemental award from Ed on December 27, 2020 in the 

amount of $1,285,114 in accordance with the *z¥zxY®n¥©¦ Kf¦¢zx¦f Yxd Kfvnfk 

L©¢¢vfwfx¨Yv !¢¢¥z¢¥nY¨nzx¦ !b¨ (CRRSAA) to provide additional emergency financial aid 

grants to students. These funds have been fully distributed to 852 students. 

● Finally, Hamline received a second supplemental award from Ed on May 19, 2021 in the 

amount of $3,485,600 in accordance with the !wf¥nbYx Kf¦b©f HvYx (ARP) to provide further 

emergency financial aid grants to students. 

● Therefore, Hamline University has received $6,055,828 in total from Ed to provide emergency 

financial aid grants to students. 

Regarding American Rescue Plan (ARP) funds, as of September 30, 2021, the last day of the 

third quarter, the total number of students at Hamline determined to meet the institution’s 

standards for eligibility to receive an emergency financial aid grant is 3,139. 

In addition, as of September 30, 2021, 714 current or former students who had responded to 

our broad invitation to complete a brief emergency grant application had reported a 

pandemic-related financial impact. These individuals have received grants totalling $719,278. 

At this time, plans are being finalized to distribute the remainder of the ARP funds, one this fall 






